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Dear Property Owner, 
 
The Town of Troy has hired KRT Appraisal, LLC of Haverhill, Massachusetts to conduct a full 
revaluation of all properties located throughout the Town. This process involves verifying existing 
data on file with the Assessor’s Office. As such, the KRT Appraisal representative listed below will 
be asking for a walk-through of your property and to be allowed to measure all structures on the 
property. 
 
This inspection is vital to the revaluation process and ensures the Town has the most up-to-date 
assessment data. We would appreciate your cooperation in allowing their representative to come 
inspect both the exterior and interior of your property. 
 
KRT Appraisal will have one of the below listed Data Collectors visit your property over the next few 
months: 
 
Name   Vehicle   Color  Plate # 
Doug Rollins  2019 Jeep Compass  Black  NH: 437 8974 
Gerry Lortie  2013 BMW 328i xDrive Black  NH: 407 0720 
Dan Scalzo  2019 GMC Terrain  Silver  NH: 409 9075  
 
If you have any questions, please call KRT Appraisal at 1-877-337-5574 or Town Administrator 
Mary Guild at 603-242-7722. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
Mary Guild 
Town Administrator 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 


